
PHARMACY BENEFIT MANAGER NAME CHANGE 

 

AMO Medical Plan uses EnvisionRx to manage your pharmacy benefits. EnvisionRx is changing their name 
name to Elixir.  
 
Although EnvisionRx will be changing names, the pharmacy benefits and services you rely on will continue 
as always. 
 
WHAT THIS CHANGE MEANS FOR YOU: 
 

 

 
The AMO Medical Plan will contact you if there is any action that you need to take in the future. 
If you have questions, contact EnvisionRx Customer Care at 1-800-361-4542 or the AMO Medical Plan at 
800-348-6515 Ext 12.   
You can also visit their new website elixirsolutions.com 




